
 
     Monday 20th March 2023  

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

Parent Governor 
We continue to have a very supportive Governing Body at Eastlea.  There are 4 parents represented on this 
group and one of them completes their ‘term of office’ this month.  Mrs Kelsie Raper (parent of Joelle and 
Jenny) has expressed her willingness to continue in her role of parent governor for another 4 years.  Parent 
governors are elected by the parents and so before this can happen, I need to ask whether there are any 
other parents who would be willing to stand for this role.  If anyone else also puts themselves forward, then 
an election will be arranged in April.  Please could you let me know by Friday 31st March. 
 

In terms of a time commitment, there are 3 full governing body meetings each year and some further 
committee meetings – all of which take place after school hours (usually on Wednesdays).   If this is 
something you would consider taking on and wish to find out more about then please come and talk to me/ring 
me in school.   Being a parent governor is an important role for anyone who wishes to get involved in this 
different ‘aspect’ of the life of Eastlea.  Thank you! 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Miss E Beeston, Head Teacher 
 
 


